Dear Healthcare Providers,

We are excited to announce the launch of our new telehealth service aimed at enhancing patient
care and accessibility. This innovative platform will allow you to connect with your patients
remotely, ensuring they receive the necessary support from the comfort of their homes.

Key Features of Our Telehealth Service:

e Secure video consultations

o Easy appointment scheduling

e Access to patient records during consultations
e Prescription management and refills

Join us for a virtual training session on [date] at [time] to learn more about the platform's
functionalities and how to get started. Your participation is crucial for a smooth transition and to
maximize the benefits of this service for your patients.

Next Steps:

1. Register for the virtual training session [link to registration]
2. Review the attached user manual for detailed instructions
3. Prepare any questions for the Q&A session following the training

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to our
support team at [email address] or [phone number].

Thank you for your commitment to providing exceptional care to your patients. We look forward
to embarking on this new journey together!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



